January 15, 2014

To: San Mateo County Harbor District Commissioners, General Manager Grenell,
Harbormaster Grindy

From: Half Moon Bay Seafood Marketing Association

RE: Agenda Item #12- Informational Report: Hoists on Johnson Pier

The commercial fishing members of the Half Moon Bay Seafood Marketing
Association are greatly affected by decisions made regarding the configuration of
hoists and freezers on Johnson Pier. Our businesses depend on the ability to
efficiently access loading and offloading facilities, as well as fuel and ice etc.

We believe that changes to the infrastructure on which fishermen depend requires a
great deal of consideration and planning. Therefore, we would like to request that
industry members be consulted and allowed to participate in the process prior to
any hoist installations or infrastructure changes that affect the fleet. Our board of
directors and members can be reached at hmbsmaboard@gmail.com in order to
schedule a meeting prior to any changes to the pier.

Sincerely,

Porter McHenry
President
Half Moon Bay Seafood Marketing Association

PO Box 872 Half Moon Bay, CA 94019 hmbsmaboard@gmail.com



